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HEROES REGIONAL PARK OFFICIALLY CUTS THE RIBBON 
Following a yearlong project, Heroes Park reopens with additional amenities  

 
GLENDALE, AZ – Mayor Jerry P. Weiers, the Glendale City Council, Glendale Parks and 
Recreation Director John Kennedy, and members for the architecture and construction companies 
helped cut the ribbon on re-opening Heroes Regional Park.  
 
“We are always promoting healthy lifestyles within our great city,” said Mayor Weiers. “Heroes 
Regional Park offers amenities across the board for all ages. With this recent upgrade, the park now 
features more shaded playgrounds for children of all ages, numerous athletic fields, including the 
city’s first synthetic turf field and two natural grass fields. 
 
Mayor Weiers continued, “And on top of all of that, the park is also home to eight brand-new 
pickleball courts, as well as a dog park for your furry friends.” 
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